LIFESPAN Representative Memo, Sept 2022

Hi Folks,
People keep telling me that summer is over, but I don’t want to believe it.  I am not ready for cold and snow!
The Christmas cards are selected and ordered.  They will soon be here so that means I need those of you who will be offering cards this year to fill out the attached form and send it back to me so I can get your order noted and put you on my calendar for pick up.  Hard to believe we are doing cards already.
I am attaching several flyers on upcoming events.  We really need to have a big presence at these things to offset all the gatherings and demonstrations that the people promoting the RFFA amendment are and will be having.
If you have never been to the ceremony at White Chapel Cemetery for the National Day of Remembrance of the Unborn Child, it is a nice, loving kind of ceremony and only lasts about 45 minutes.  I encourage you to come.  Direction signs to the site will be clearly visible at the cemetery so you will find us easily.
We must do all we can to prevent the passage of the abortion amendment.  We will try very hard to keep you supplied with information to share and, of course, if anyone has any questions, please feel free to have them call the office (248-816-1546) and we will do our best to answer them.  
You can still attend the Legislative luncheon on Saturday, August 20.  Just call the Wayne West office (734-422-6230)
If anyone has a summer or fall festival at which information tables are set up, give us a call and we will send you information on the anything goes amendment.
We have an unexpected opening in the White Cross schedule.  Text Donna if you want to know the details. djaz28@comcast.net
I guess that’s it for now.  The flyers and attachments address any upcoming events so have a happy rest of summer!!

Love Life!

Diane and Lynn

